
Tips for virtual visitation during COVID-19 

Physical distancing plays a major role in helping stop the spread of COVID-19. For 

the safety of our patients, families and staff, we are restricting in-person visitation. 

 

We understand it’s important to remain connected with your loved ones, especially 

if they are hospitalized. That is why we encourage virtual communication through 

video, audio or messaging platforms. Garden City Hospital also offers virtual  

visitation for all patients via Zoom by appointment. 

 

Download one of the following apps to connect with your loved one  

Download in the App Store (iPhone) or the Google Play Store (Android). You and 

the patient must download the same application. Our team will assist the patient 

with set up if needed. 

Facetime  

(iPhones only) 

Skype  Facebook 

Messenger  

Google 

Hangouts 

Together, we continue to work towards the challenges that arise with COVID-19. 

We cannot express enough gratitude for our healthcare heroes fighting head on.  

To our patients and their loved ones, we thank you for your patience and 

understanding during this difficult time. For more information and updates 

on Garden City Hospital’s response to COVID-19, visit gch.org. 


